Town of Newmarket New Hampshire

Veterans Memorial Trust Approved Minutes May 14, 2013

Newmarket Veterans Memorial
Trust Committee
Minutes — May 14, 2013

Roll Call: Chair; Janice Rosa: Vice Chair; Phil Nazzaro: Secretary/Treasurer; Rochelle Sharples, Members: Wayne Rosa
and Dave Wade. Excused: Patrick Marsh and John Carmichael.

Chair Rosa brought the meeting to order at 7pm welcoming the public.
Old Business: Vice Chair Nazzaro made a motion to accept the minutes from April 16th. Motion seconded and passed.

Armed Forces Day Golf Tournament final particulars were discussed. Rochelle gave Dave, golf tourney chair, all gift
certificates and donations she had collected thus far. Rochelle also reported on menu items that were either being made
or donated.

List of needed volunteers were discussed and what their duties/responsibilities would be.
Raffles being done on individual golf holes were discussed and placement of volunteers on those golf holes.
Everything seems to be coming together and everyone is hoping for nice weather and a fun day!

New Business: Rochelle made a motion to pay Rockingham Country Club $2370 for greens fees paid in advance by
tourney players. Motion seconded and passed.

Chair Rosa passed out draft sheets of wording for town memorial plaques for everyone to read over.
Dave Wade made a motion to adjourn. Motion seconded and passed.

Meeting adjourn: 8pm

Next Meeting: Tues. June 18, 2013 7pm

Respectively Submitted:

Rochelle Sharples, Secretary
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